
 

Mass Rosters Next Week 
Readers 

Prayers of the Faithful 
 

 
 

Ministers of Communion 

Pauline Haberfield 
C. Murrihy 
K. Johnsdon 
J. Thornton 
D. Pasco 
S. Malone 
M. Healey 
T. Patterson 
D. Webster 
J. Belfrage 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

 

Anniversaries 
Louise Hooley, Louis Rowan, Stan 
Paten, Ellen Esam, Helen Ludeman. 

 

Thank You For Giving 
Parish: $700.10 

Presbytery: $693.90 
 

St Martin’s in the Pines 1970–
75 40-year Reunion 

Saturday, October 24, 2015.   Info: 
Robyn Barnett Ph:  5337 2352 or 
connecting@damascus.vic.edu.au 

 

World Youth Day – register 
now & calling young teachers! 

Registrations are now open - register 
soon to ensure a place on the WYD 
Pilgrimage to Krakow, Poland in 
2016.   Young teachers: CEO Ballarat is 
supporting early-career teachers to go 
on the WYD pilgrimage - contact CEOB 
on 5337 7131 or Amanda on 0427 748 
867.  More information on Diocesan 
Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
webpage at www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

 

Daylight Saving Coming Back 
Daylight saving 
will begin again in 
Victoria next Sun-
day, 4 October, 
when clocks will 
go forward one 
hour at 2:00 am. 
Try not to forget! 
 

 

 

Corpus Christi College 
Building Appeal  

To meet the increasing number of young 
men who are answering the call to 
serve, an Appeal has been launched to 
help add eight more rooms to the 
seminary.  If you wish to respond to this 
Appeal please mark envelope “Corpus 
Christi Building Appeal’ and place on the 
collection plate next weekend. 

 
 

Jubilee Year of Mercy 
Pope Francis has announced an 
Extraordinary Jubilee - Holy Year of 
Mercy to commence on December 8, 
2015, the Solemnity of the Immaculate 
Conception and will conclude on 
Sunday, November 20, 2016, the 
Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King 
of the Universe.  All are invited to attend 
the Opening of the Door of Mercy at St 
Patrick’s Cathedral, Ballarat by Bishop 
Paul Bird CSsR on Sunday, December 
13, 2015, 10.30am.  Refreshments will 
follow the Mass. 
 
 

World Mental Health Day on 
Saturday October 10, 2015.    

 

Blessed are those 
who don’t have it all together 

Blessed are those 
who have run out of strength, 

ideas, will power, resolve or energy 
Blessed are those 

who ache because of 
how severely out of whack 

the world is 
Blessed are those 

who on a regular basis 
have a dark day in which 

despair seems to be a step 
behind them wherever they go 

Blessed are you, 
for God is with you 

God is on your side, 
God meets you in that place 

 

Australian Catholic Youth 
Festival – register by October 

23! 
The Australian Catholic Youth Festival is 
an immersion event for young people 
(year 9-25 years old) in Adelaide, 
December 3-5, 2015.  Registrations for 
groups and under-18s close on Friday, 
October 23.   If you are a Parish with only 
a few young people who might like to go, 
please contact the diocese for ways to 
help them get to Adelaide.  Contact Ben 
or Amanda on 
youth@ballarat.catholic.org.au or ph 5337 

7154 or 0427 748 867. 

 

J. Farrar 
A. Barker 

6 p.m. 
10 a.m. 

R. Farrar 
K. Stewart 

6 p.m. 
 
 
 
 

10 a.m. 

St Pius X 
OLHC 
 
St Joseph’s 
OLHC 

St Pius X 
St Joseph’s 
Allansford 
(1st, 3rd & 5th: Mass) 
Purnim 
(1st, 3rd & 5th lay-led) 
 

Purnim (2nd & 4th Mass) 
St Joseph’s 
 

6 p.m. 
6 p.m. 

 
8:30 a.m. 

9 a.m. 

10 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 

 
11 a.m. 
6 p.m.    

Sat. 
 
 

Sun.         

Weekday Masses 
Monday 28:                7:30 a.m. St Pius X 
Tuesday 29:               7:30 p.m. St Pius X 
Wednesday 30:         10 a.m. Dennington 
Thursday 1:               11 a.m. Funeral 
Friday 2:                    9:15 a.m. St Pius X 
Saturday 3:                   10 a.m. St Pius X 

Local Sunday Masses 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Confessions 

After Mass on Saturday mornings or 
when you can find Father Michael. No 
appointment necessary. 

 

The Parish Pump 
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